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HEAD TEACHER’S MESSAGE


Our summer term is well under way now and there’s lots happening in school.  Please keep your newsletter somewhere safe so that you are fully informed about what is going on.  Let’s keep attendance high and latecoming to a minimum during this last term.


PLEASE DON’T FORGET to send your child to school prepared for Scottish weather – that may mean a rain jacket but equally may mean sun cream and water to drink on a sunny day.








NURSERY NEWS


@CarbrainPrimary Please follow our school twitter page to receive up-to-date information and reminders.  The school and nursery twitter page is managed by the management team and is locked and secure.  If you request to follow our tweets please drop us a note or let a member of staff know your twitter ID so that we can accept your follow request.  We will not permit anyone we do not recognise to follow our tweets.


NURSERY INFORMATION AND PHOTOS WILL ONLY BE SHARED ON THE BLOG.





The children have been visiting the caterpillars in Room 4 and will be closely following their transformation into a butterfly. 





Our P6 Buddies have been supporting the pre-school children by coming down to the nursery for extra stay, play and learn sessions. This has been very successful. 




















Our Learning: 


This session we are learning about The Ugly Ducking. Using the Three Read Approach we have explored the story, participated in discussions about the problem the duckling faced and the emotions he was feeling throughout the story, relating this to their own experiences.


Nursery Rhyme of the month – 


Five Little Ducks


How you could help at home – 


Please read and sing the rhyme at home with child, encouraging them to learn the words and to count back from five. This will help to develop their literacy and numeracy skills.





                                                                                                                                                                                 





DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


7th May – Public Holiday


8th May – Staff Inset day


11th May – Sponsored Cycle


Week Beginning 14th May – Health Week


16th May – Nursery Transition, Tuck and                Playground with P6 Buddies


23rd May – Nursery Transition with Rooms 1 and 2


24th May – Nursery visit to Wellsfield Farm


25th May – Public Holiday


28th May – Public Holiday


30th May - Official Visit





ATTENDANCE 





Morning Nursery Session starts at 8.40a.m. 


Afternoon Nursery Session starts at 1.00p.m. 





I would ask all parents to ensure their child(ren) are in nursery on time as this impacts on their daily routines. 


If your child is unwell and unable to attend nursery for any reason please contact the school office in the morning/afternoon to inform us of this absence.  





Nursery Snack Money





                                �    �   �


Thank you for your support in donating weekly to the nursery snack funds. This has been a huge success, with funds increasing. The increase in funding has enabled us to pay the deposit for the children’s trip to Wellsfield Farm.


The children are so excited seeing the animals pop up to take their money into the box. 


Thank you again.  Our aim is to keep this up. We will keep you updated in future newsletters. 





BIRTHDAYS


Kayla Keogh 08.04.13


Cody Moss 08.04.13


Robyn McElvar 25.04.13


Billie-Ann Hill 08.05.13


Harris Boyle 15.05.14








PARENTAL FEEDBACK – we want to hear from you


PAY A COMPLIMENT/MAKE A SUGGESTION/HELP US IMPROVE


__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

















PARTNERSHIP WORKING & PUPIL SUPPORT


We would like your help!


We currently have one parent volunteer who has very kindly offered to help us begin to clean up and improve the outside area for the children. We are very grateful for this help however it is a very big job! 


If you would like to volunteer some of your time, please speak with a member of staff. Many hands make light work!


                                              










